
 

 
 

 
SPANISH BROADCASTING SYSTEM 

SCHEDULES THIRD QUARTER 2024 CONFERENCE CALL 
 
 
Miami, Florida – December 17, 2024 - Spanish Broadcasting System, Inc. (OTC: SBSAA) (the 
“Company”) will host a conference call to discuss its third quarter 2024 financial results on 
Friday, December 20, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. Eastern Time.   
 
The call can be accessed via the live webcast link found on the Company’s website at 
http://www.spanishbroadcasting.com/webcasts-presentations or by dialing 412-317-5441 ten 
minutes prior to its scheduled start time.  
 
If you cannot listen to the teleconference at its scheduled time, a replay of the webcast will also 


